
November 18, 2015

YOU
ARE

INVITED

Come                                        Celebrate

Changing of the Flags Ceremony
Representing all 34 Orange County cities, the County of Orange, the State 
of California, the United States of America, the five branches of the Armed 
Services and the Prisoners of War (POW)-Missing in Action (MIA)

Since the 1970’s, the Plaza of the Flags has displayed the flags of our 50 States.  On July 23, 2015, the Orange County 
Civic Center Authority, which is comprised of the County of Orange and the City of Santa Ana, approved a plan to 
repurpose the Plaza of the Flags with the flags of the above organizations.

Changing of the 
Flags Ceremony
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Hosted by Chairman and Third District Supervisor Todd Spitzer, the County of 
Orange, Association of California Cities - Orange County, the City of Santa Ana 
and the Orange County Civic Center Authority

Invited Speakers: City of Santa Ana Mayor Miguel Pulido, ACC-OC President and 
Tustin City Councilmember Al Murray, Orange County Bar Association President 
Ashleigh Aitken Cohn, NAACP OC Branch President Donald Craig, OC Veterans 
Advisory County Chairman Bobby McDonald

Wednesday, November 18, 2015 at 4:00 PM
Orange County Civic Center    Plaza of the Flags
Please RSVP (714) 667-9729 or taylor.oliver@ocpw.ocgov.com


